
 

505 FOREST AVENUE            LAGUNA BEACH, CA 92651                    TEL (949) 497-0711 

                  

 
Date:  October 1, 2020 
 
 
Subject:  Information Regarding Coast Highway Underground Utility District 2020-1 (Cajon 

Street to Agate Street) 
  

 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
On September 22, 2020, the City of Laguna Beach City Council approved a resolution establishing the 
Coast Highway Underground Utility District 2020-1 for the portion of Coast Highway between 
approximately Cajon Street to Agate Street for the purpose of placing existing overhead utilities 
underground.   

Enclosed is the signed Resolution 20.066 and a copy of the municipal code for your review and records.  

As the project moves forward, this information and updates regarding this project will be available on 
the City’s web page at http://www.lagunabeachcity.net/utilityundergrounding. You should see a short list 
of Utility Undergrounding Projects including “Proposed Coast Highway UD 2020-1 (Cajon Street to 
Agate Street).”  You can click on any of the documents to review the project.  If you have trouble finding 
the location send me an email and I will send you a link via email or give me a call and I will guide you 
to the website location. 
  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or for more information at 
psawaya@lagunabeachcity.net or 949-497-0751. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Pierre Sawaya 
Undergrounding Project Manager 
 
If I am not available, you can also contact:  

Wade Brown, Undergrounding Program Manager 
(949) 497-0360, wbrown@lagunabeachcity.net 
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